

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Atlanta GA 30341-3742

March 23, 2021

Allen P. Miller, President Sunshine Health Foundation 3500 Fairmount Street #417 Dallas, Texas 75219

Re: Information Quality Request for Correction Appeals, July 31, 2020

Information Quality Request for Correction, October 8, 2020

Dear Mr. Miller:

Your appeal requests, in reference to CDC responses to Information Quality Requests for Corrections #71 and #74, and your Information Quality Request for Correction #76 are currently under review. These requests and responses are listed on the HHS website for Information Quality Requests at: <a href="https://aspe.hhs.gov/information-requests-corrections-and-hhs-responses">https://aspe.hhs.gov/information-requests-corrections-and-hhs-responses</a>.

While our goal is to respond within 60 days to such requests, we are unable to do so in this case. We anticipate a response will be forwarded to you by May 1, 2020.

Thank you for your interest in the quality of information disseminated by CDC.

Sincerely,

/S/

Nicole F. Dowling, Ph.D. Associate Director for Science Division of Cancer Prevention and Control (DCPC) National Center for Chronic Disease Prevention and Health Promotion (NCCDPHP)

cc:

Lisa C. Richardson, MD, MPH, Director, DCPC Rachel Kaufmann, PhD, Associate Director for Science, NCCDPHP